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Welcome back 

We just wanted to welcome you all back to Pre- 

School. All children have returned and settled in 

well and are getting used to our new routines. We 

would like to wish a warm welcome to our new 

children and their families.  

All about me! 

Our theme for this half term is ‘All about me’. So 

far we have looked at what we look like such as 

our eye colour and hair colour. We have talked 

about how some us have the same eye or hair 

colour but also that some of us have different 

coloured eyes or hair. We have talked about how it 

is ok look different from our friends and that no one 

is the same. We have also enjoyed making 

portraits of ourselves which are up on display in the 

cloakroom so please take a look if you haven’t 

already!  We have also drawn and talked about 

who lives in our house.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations Jade! 

Baby Athena was born safe and well in July. 

Mother and baby are doing well, congratulation to 

Jade, her partner and their family. We were very 

lucky last week as Jade came to visit us with baby 

Athena. Jade has decided that she will not be 

returning to pre-school once her maternity leave is 

over. She has though promised to keep poping in 

to see us. We wish her well for the future.  

Tapestry  

Some of you will already be aware but from now 

on all accident forms will be uploaded on Tapestry. 

If your child/ren has a head bump we will still call 

you to inform you like before.  

Pom Poms  

You may of heard your child talk about pom poms. 

This is our new reward system. When we see a 

child do something amazing such as excellent 

tiding up or being kind they get to put a pom pom 

in the jar. Once the jar is full everyone will earn a 

special treat! 

Key Worker  

By now you should of all been notified of your 

child/ren’s key worker. If you are unsure please do 

come and ask one of us.  
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Weather                                                                                                              

As the weather is now changing, please make sure 

that you child/ren comes to Pre School with the 

appropriate clothing and footwear.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gate 

When entering / leaving Pre School please make 

sure that you shut the gate behind you. Thanks 

 

Key Dates 

Our key dates for the year ahead will be sent out 

shortly.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2024 

Tues 8th – Open evening for prospective new 

Reception parents September 2025 @ 

5.00pm at Hevingham Primary School 

Wed 9th – Open morning for prospective 

new Reception parents September 2025 @ 

10am at Hevingham Primary School 

Thurs 16th – Individual and sibling school 

photos (you may bring your child in on this 

day even if they are not in session- further 

details to follow) 

Tues 22nd – Phonics café 9.30am-10.30am 

Thurs 24th - Break up for Half Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


